
MINUTES of MEETING of ELECTED REPRESENTATIVES  
of THE RIVER DEVERON DISTRICT SALMON FISHERY BOARD 

held at The Banff Springs Hotel, Banff on Thursday, 05th SEPTEMBER 2024 following the Triennial 
Elections 

 
 

 

Present: Andrew Allwood, Jim Cruickshank, Gordon Morison, Jacky Player, Rory Cooper, 
Frank Henderson, Richard Breakell, Robert Shields, Andrew Higgins 
 
Also in attendance: Mrs S Roebuck (Clerk to the Board); R Miller (River 
Director); M Walters (River Operations Manager), Jamie Gordon (Project 
Deveron Catchment Restoration Manager),  
 
Members of the public including members of the Deveron, Bogie and Isla 
Rivers Charitable Trust, Ghillies, Estate Managers and Anglers. 
 
 

Interim Chairman: Andrew Allwood was appointed Interim Chairman and took the Chair. 
 

Apologies for Absence: Matthew Marsden, David Borthwick, Bob Copland  
 

Co-optees: After “due consideration and deliberation” Richard Breakell, Frank Henderson 
and David Borthwick were unanimously co-opted as representatives of salmon 
anglers. 
All had served on the last Board and had expressed their willingness to 
continue.  
 

Chairman: The elected representatives and co-optees then unanimously re-elected 
Andrew Allwood as Chairman, having expressed his willingness to continue in 
that capacity. 
 
The River Deveron District Salmon Fishery Board was, therefore duly 
constituted for the next three years. 
 

 The meeting then closed. 
 


